Consulate General of the Czech Republic

Abdi Ipekei Cad. 71, Macka, 80212 Istanbul
Tel. +90-212-230 95 97, fax: +90-212-231 94 93

Ref. No.: 595/2008-ISTA Istanbul, 25.04.2008

Dear Mr Przybylak,

we would like to inform you that we are very satisfied to have your company’s advanced
earthquake warning system “secty lifePatron” installed at our consulate as we are aware of the
fact that Istanbul is located in an area which is under a potential threat of an earthquake and as
we know that early warning even only a few seconds before a coming earthquake can save
many lives.

The level of sensitivity has been put to “02” which should assure that we will be warned well
in advance.

All staff of the Consulate has got respective instructions how to behave during an earthquake

so with the combination of our current knowledge and your device the lives and health of the
employees of the Consulate are protected to a most possible extent.

Yours sincerely,

Franti$ek St&panek
consul general

Mr Jiirgen Przybylak
sectyelectronics GmbH
Borghagener Str. 145
D-44581 Castrop-Rauxel
Germany



